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Bargaining Survey Extension: June 1 
 
We are getting ready to start bargaining and everyone can share what issues are most 
important by completing a Bargaining Survey.   Our bargaining is prioritized around 
your survey responses and individual responses are kept confidential.  Your bargaining 
team will make recommendations based on survey results and present these as 
proposals when negotiations begin.   Surveys are due June 1st and can be done 
electronically or in person.    
 
There will be more opportunities to support the bargain team and advocate for 
improvements for us, our patients and the community throughout the negotiations 
process so please reach out to your shop stewards and representatives to learn more 
ways of being involved.    
 
Will you commit to turn in your bargaining survey by the end of day June 1st? 
 
Online Survey: Click here to take the survey online. 
Paper Copy:  Request from Shop Steward Anna Anderson. 
 
Please contact your representatives Jesse Holtzinger-Cruz 
(jesse@opeiu8.org) and Tara Powell (tara@opeiu8.org) for 
additional assistance.    
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